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Doing Battle with the real world – School Presentations

Telecommunications and Network Engineering is primarily concerned with allowing people to communicate information electronically over a variety of media. Telecommunication Engineers are capable of developing sophisticated systems which involve the use of leading edge electronic devices and powerful software.

The Bachelor of Engineering (Telecommunications and Network Engineering) here at Swinburne provides an in-depth understanding of the technology used for the Internet, network security and the international telecommunications industry. It covers the Internet, local and global digital networking and wireless mobile communication systems for tomorrow’s broadband interactive information highways.
Associate Professor Grenville Armitage (featured in The Age ‘Shooting for net speed’) is available to present the following session to your students:
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A snapshot on the presenter - Associate Professor Grenville Armitage.
Professor Armitage is Director of the Centre for Advanced Internet Architecture and Head of Telecommunications at Swinburne University of Technology.  In addition to leading a team of researches investigate ways to improve the internet's efficiency and minimise delays for gamers and other internet users, Associate Professor Armitage has been involved in NetGames for the past 5 years and is co-author of "Networking and online games."  Recently, an article "Shooting for net speed" was published in The Age, describing the important and exciting work that Associate Professor Armitage and his team are involved in.



Doing battle with the real world: 


How online game developers try to defeat the laws of physics





Online virtual worlds (such as Second Life) and online multiplayer games offer the illusion that anyone, anywhere in the real world can interact as though standing right next to each other. Seductive, and yet not entirely true. Real world physics and today's underlying Internet technologies undermine the immersion experience of our virtual online worlds. In this talk we will look at how high speed Internet access has enabled the illusions of multiplayer virtual worlds, and how the speed of light constrains that illusion despite the best efforts of online game developers.





This session would appeal to Year 11 and 12 students studying Maths, Physics and or IT.  Each session will run for approximately 45 mins.  Please contact Mr. Naren Chellappah (03) 9214 4750 or � HYPERLINK "mailto:nchellappah@swin.edu.au" ��nchellappah@swin.edu.au� for further information.



















